
From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Krista Artis; Craig Raymond; Paul Skubinna; Darcy Dea; Bob Kelly; Mary Sheehy

Moe; Owen Robinson; Rick Tryon; Tracy Houck
Subject: FW: Work Session follow-up comments
Date: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 11:29:50 AM

FYI

Lisa

-----Original Message-----
From: Lisa C. Kunz
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 11:29 AM
To: '4068689489@vzwpix.com' <4068689489@vzwpix.com>
Subject: RE: Work Session follow-up comments

Hi Mr. Westie - thank you for your follow up work session comments, which will be shared with the Commission
and appropriate staff.

Lisa Kunz
City Clerk/Records Manager
City of Great Falls
P.O. Box 5021
Great Falls, MT  59403
406.455.8451

-----Original Message-----
From: 4068689489@vzwpix.com <4068689489@vzwpix.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 11:26 AM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject:

Sorry this is Kevin Westie, 602 35th St N. My previous email wasn't signed. Here is my previous email: Public
works inspection fees are being set by a small group of developers, designers, contractors. It looks like the
compromise will effectively keep out the small developers/contractors/designers due to the excessive fees
(percentage wise for the small cost projects). The small developers/contractors/designers can become large if they
are not priced out of the process. Therebye increasing competition. Which will put pressure on large
contractor/developers/designers to keep price charged to city low. By keeping the small cost job percentage high the
large contractors/developers/designers have, probably unknowingly, kept the small and hungry
developer/contractor/designer out of the process.

The pub works hrly inspection rate increase is too low. In the industry the hourly bill charged for a drafter was $160
about 10 yrs ago.
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